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Industry Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Thomas.piovesan@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Piovesan 
 

Toyota Spare Parts and Distribution Centre (SSD 7663) 
Comment on the Environmental Impact Statement 

 
I refer to the letter dated 14 November 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) 
in respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant divisions of DPI. 
Views were also sought from NSW Department of Industry - Lands that are now a division 
of the broader Department and no longer within NSW DPI. 
Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
DPI has reviewed the application and Environmental Impact Statement and advises  
as the EIS states on page 46 “that generally there will be no further impacts on areas of 
environment or cultural sensitivity than those identified within the EIS for the approved 
Concept and Stage 1 SSDA 6917”, NSW DPI has no further comment.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
16 December 2016 
 
DPI appreciates your help to improve our advice to you. Please complete this three minute 
survey about the advice we have provided to you, here: 
https://goo.gl/o8TXWz 


